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Concept of the Week:

Patience
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Concept of the Week:

Loyalty

Wear Purple NO SCHOOL
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NO SCHOOL

Concept of the Week:

Resourcefulness

Wear Purple
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Concept of the Week:

Independence

Wear camouflage or

yellow

S.O.T. @ 3:30

Wear your favorite

hat

McDonald’s Night

4pm

Wear

Purple

Wear your favorite

superhero gear

Flag Retreat

2:30 p.m.

Wear stars or shiny

sparkles

T 24

Concept of the Week:

Interdependence

R 25 I 26 G 27

Academic

Leadership Night

5:30-7:00 pm

Wear Purple

28

NO SCHOOL FOR

STUDENTS

Staff Development

Day

Registration Information for the 2023-2024 School Year

Online registration for Triggs Elementary for the 2023-2024 School Year will begin

April 11, 2023. Families with currently enrolled students can complete registration

using the Parent Portal via Infinite Campus (campusportal.ccsd.net). Families new to

CCSD may begin their registration process using Parent Portal via register.ccsd.net.

For details about registration requirements, parents/guardians may visit

register.ccsd.net.

https://triggses.com/
http://campusportal.ccsd.net
http://register.ccsd.net


Month of the Military Child

Every April, the Office

of Military Community

and Family Policy

collaborates to support

and celebrate military

children and their

parents during Month of

the Military Child. This

year’s theme, Taking

Care of Our Military Children, focuses on and

promotes the variety of programs and support

available to help military children, youth and

teens and their parents thrive.

Month of the Military Child

Spirit Week

Monday, April 17th: Camo/Dandelion Day: Students and Staff

can wear camouflage or the color yellow to support military

students.

Tuesday, April 18th: Hats off to our United States Military,

wear your favorite hat.

Wednesday, April 19th: Purple Up Day! Wear purple; this

color is the combination of all military branches.

Thursday, April 20th: Military Parents are our superheroes!

Wear your favorite superhero gear!

Friday April 21st: Stars and Sparkles Day: Wear stars or shiny

sparkles to thank our troops for making America shine bright!

Academic Leadership Night

Join us on Thursday, April 27th from

5:30-7:00p.m. Join us for games,

hands-on activities, coding, and

more, all led by students. We can’t

wait to see you there!

____________________________

We are continuing with

SBAC testing in grades

3-5 and beginning MAP

testing in grades K-5. It

is important for students

to eat a well balanced

breakfast and get lots of sleep. We know

testing can be a stressful time for many

students. Remind them that if/when they are

feeling fatigued to keep pushing through, to

persevere and to try his/her best! Watch this

inspirational story of Olympic Athlete Derek

Redmond and how he persevered and didn’t

give up.

Concerns

Occasionally students and/or family members have

school-related concerns. First, the student should be urged

and coached to speak directly and respectfully to the

teacher or student with whom s/he has a concern. If the

concern persists, the next step is for the parent/guardian to

speak directly to the teacher. If the concern still persists,

parents/guardians may call the school office to leave a

message for Administration. Please note: an Administrator

will respond within 24 hours. Any concerns related to

overall school operations should be directed to office

personnel. Administrators are willing to meet with families

about concerns, but their schedules do not allow for walk-in

meetings. Please call to request a meeting with an

administrator if you require one. All conferences with school

personnel must be pre-arranged. School personnel are only

authorized to discuss concerns with adults listed on the

registration documents. Thank you in advance for treating

all staff with respect when expressing concerns so that we

can move forward to resolve your concern collaboratively.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=kZlXWp6vFdE
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=kZlXWp6vFdE

